
 

 

 
 

INVITATION TO QUOTE 
 

Service Providers are hereby invited for the provision of the above mentioned service. 
 

Parliament of South Africa will be holding Public Hearings in the Xhariep District Municipality District 
Municipality in May 2017.  The public hearings will be held in Koffiefontein, Trompsburg, Cloetes 
Park Community Hall and Lere-La-Thuto.  In preparation for these meetings, Parliament invites 
potential service providers from these municipalities to attend briefing sessions to be held in 
Letsemang Local Municipality, on the 19th, April at 10h00, Kopanong Local Municipality, on the 
20th April, at 10h00, Mohakare Local Municipality at 21 April, at 10h00. 
 
Supplier database registration forms for the provision of various goods and services below 
R500 000 will be made available during the briefing session.  
 The goods and services are for catering and haalal meals, provision of transport, audio and visual 
equipment, interpretation and conferencing facilities and hiring of ablution facilities,  
 
For further enquiries regarding the services, please contact Mr. A Ndaba at (021) 403-8381/8431, 
fax: (021) 403-8196/ or email: andaba@parliament.gov.za. 
 
 
The 90/10 Preferential Point System is applicable to these bids. 
 
The Secretary to Parliament is under no obligation to accept the lowest or any Bid. 
 
Parliament, Making Democracy Work. 
Parliament urges everyone to please report all fraud related activities to 0800 204573 
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